Pat Drosten

From: Darryl Rosenbaum <darryl@bfcmiami.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 10:42 AM

To: Pat Drosten

Subject: YMCA Hardening project

Good morning,

As you may be aware of already, we did not submit a proposal for this project. As of last night, we received a
price from the roof hugger system which was much higher than expected. The cost of that system vs replacing
the roof is close to a 100+% difference. We had the bid bond and all of our paperwork ready to submit but due
to receiving the roof hugger price at 4:45pm didn't allow us the necessary time to call our bonding company
and ask for an increase. We hope another company was able to get what they needed sooner than us. If things
don't move forward, we would like to propose a new roof vs the roof hugger system as the budget (for us)
would not allow for making this project feasible. Have a great week. Thank you.

Regards,

Darryl Rosenbaum
Bigfoot Construction, President

N\NDOWS & ROOFING

305-790-1722
9719 South Dixie HWY Suite #15
Pinecrest, Florida 33156

http://BFCMiami.com
CGC-1531370
CRC-1331693
CCC-1333168




